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Town Hall Happenings 
 
The Citizens On patrol (COP) program is in need 
of volunteers.  You will soon see Montverde’s COP 
car patrolling the streets of Montverde. It is 
important to be involved in your community and this 
is a great program to do just that. We are in need of 
volunteers so come down and pick up your 
application today! 
 
Montverde Utility Payment Box is now available 
for you to use for your convenience.  This box can 
be used for all utility 
bills and any Town 
Hall correspondence.  
The drop box sits 
next to the Postal 
Service mail box in 
the Town Hall parking 
lot. 
 
The Good Neighbor 
Fund has helped 
many Montverde 
residents in need due 
to our hard economic 
times. Just when this 
program gets low in 
funds and new 
applications come in, 
the people of 
Montverde come 
through with 
donations to keep the 
program in place.  Many thanks go out to those of 
you who have donated. A special thank you to 
those who have received help from this program 
and then made a contribution back to the Good 
Neighbor Fund once you were able. This 
community has truly come together in a time when 
it is much needed.  Please keep in mind to keep 
this program going we need continued donations. 
Thank You! 

Around Town 
 
The First Baptist Church of Montverde invites 
you to celebrate with them as they dedicate their 
new multi-purpose building for continued use in 
ministering within the community of Montverde.  
The special service will begin at the usual time of 
10:30am and culminate with a free luncheon for all 
to enjoy around noon.  Child-care will be provided 
for the day and they wish to invite your children 
ages 3 – 8 to enjoy a special children’s program 
during the dedication service.  The theme for this 
special day is “Come and See”! For more 

information, please contact 
the event coordinator, Patti 
Andreone at 407-579-
4712. 
 
Opening night of Meredith 
Wilson’s The Music man 
is scheduled for October 
15, 2009 in the Auditorium 
at Town Hall in 
Montverde.  The play will 
run through November 1, 
2009. Show times are as 
follows:  Thursday at 7:00 
pm, Friday at 8:00 pm, 
Saturday at 8:00 pm and 
Sunday at 2:00 pm.  The 
October 31st Saturday 
performance will be at 
2:00 pm rather than 8:00 
pm.  Come out and 
support The community 

Arts Connection of South Lake County and The 
South Lake Theater Company. 
 
Willie’s Grill has been closed for the summer.  The 
re-opening is scheduled for Thursday from 
11:00am to 7:00pm.  Willie’s Grill will be opened 
weekly on Thursday, Friday and Saturday from 
11:00am to 7:00pm.  Come back and enjoy some 
great BBQ! 

 October  2009 
 

Got Pics? 

This Historical Society will be meeting twice this month to archive, 

organize and collect pictures.  Check the calendar for dates and times. 
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Montverde Day 
 
Montverde Day will be held November 7th, 2009 
this year.  Call in and reserve your booth today.  
Booths are getting booked daily so don’t miss out! 
Call Town Hall at 407-469-2681 to book your booth 
today. We have great things planned for Montverde 
Day this year so you will not want to miss it. Also, 
look for the Montverde Fire Department’s 1956 Fire 
truck to be at Montverde Day.  The truck is finished 
and looks great so make sure to come by and see 
part of Montverde’s History on display. 

Tax Bill Breakdown 
 
When you receive your tax bill, have you ever 
wondered where they money goes that is collected 
from you? 
 
From a Montverde resident’s tax bill, the 
following pie chart shows how much is 
received by the Town of Montverde.  

Open House at Bella Collina 
 
Did you know you could be a member of Bella 
Collina Country Club? Attend an open house on 
Thursday October 22nd from 6-9pm! Join us for 
entertainment, guided tours, beer, wine and 
cheese. Limited to the first 150 people that RSVP 
please email clubhouse@bellacollina.com. 

At Your Library 
 
Peanut Butter Pop (People Overcoming the 
Problem of Hunger) Peanut Butter Food Drive, 
October 1-24, 2009.  Bring in a jar of peanut butter 
to the library & help supply local food banks with 

much needed peanut butter to help overcome the 
problem of hunger in our community! 
Bonnie's Puppet Palace presents:  The Witch's 
Halloween Saturday, October 24th, 2 pm at the 

Helen Lehmann Library. 

Help Wanted 
 
The Town of Montverde is recruiting for a Town 
Clerk.  Duties include recording and certification of 
all Town ordinances and resolutions, serving as 
custodian of all official Town documents and 
records, serving as the Supervisor of Elections for 
all special and regular municipal elections, and 
coordinating Council meetings, agendas, and 
minutes, and providing responsible and complex 
staff support to the Town Council and other Town 
management. 
 
The qualified applicant will have a four-year degree 
from an accredited college/university with major 
coursework in Public Administration or Business 
Administration or related field, plus two years of 
responsible administrative experience in a 
governmental setting; or an equivalent combination 
of education, training and experience 
 
Interested persons may email Town Hall at 
townofmontverde@mymontverde.com for more 
information, or submit resumes by October 12 to 
Town of Montverde, PO Box 560008, Montverde, 
FL 34756. 
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